



Request for extension.

Bonhomme, Erica <Erica.Bonhomme@stantec.com>

Mon, Jul 22, 2019 at 2:23 PM

To: Richard Dwyer <richard.dwyer@nwb-oen.ca>

Cc: Derek Donald <derek.donald@nwb-oen.ca>, "Hamp, Matthew (City of Iqaluit)" <M.Hamp@city.iqaluit.nu.ca>, Amy Elgersma <A.Elgersma@city.iqaluit.nu.ca>, "Deronja, Josip" <Josip.Deronja@colliersprojectleaders.com>, "Hawke, Gregory" <Gregory.Hawke@colliersprojectleaders.com>

Hello Richard,

Please can you consider this request on behalf of the City of Iqaluit, to extend the deadline to provide final written comments on application to amend 3AM-IQA1626 to tomorrow, July 23. The City is concurrently preparing a proposal to take water from an additional source, which is not part of the current amendment application. The City would like to make sure that its response to CIRNA's comments regarding a contingency plan is aligned with this new proposal and would appreciate an extra day to do so.

Please do not hesitate to contact me, or City representatives copied here if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Erica

Erica Bonhomme M.Sc., P.Geo.

Team Lead, Environmental Services North

Direct: 867-920-2882 x426

Mobile: 867-445-7338

erica.bonhomme@stantec.com

Stantec

2nd Floor 4910 53 Street, PO Box 1777

Yellowknife NT X1A 2P4



